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Your Submission to the TPC Review: There is no reason for this review of TPC . The
role of the TPC should be maintained, with a broardening and strengthening of its roles.
The independence of the TPC is vital, they provide the community with the right to
formally be heard in respect of decisions and policy reviews, they enable public
participation, an essential element in a democracy. The work of the TPC is informed by
independent experts in the relevant fields not the policies of the sitting government of the
day. The balanced independence of the TPC is vital for good longterm decisions for the
benefit of all Tasmanians (note, less than 50% vote for any incumbent government so
important planning decisions need a wider perspective than partisan polucies).
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